
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the McMinnville City Council will be 
attending a Councill Retreat/Goal Setting, at the Police Department Training Room, 121 
SW Adams St., McMinnville, OR 97128 (open to the public) from 9:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on 
Saturday, January 11, 2025. Although a quorum of the Council will be present for the 
training, this is not a City Council Meeting, and no deliberations towards any decisions 
will be taken. 

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City 
Recorder’s Office by calling 503-435-5702 or emailing 
Claudia.Cisneros@mcminnvilleoregon.gov. 

______________________ 
Claudia Cisneros 
City Recorder 
Dated: January 6, 2025 
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